
 

 

 

The whole school took part in online safety activities during Internet Safety 

Week which began on Monday 4th February 2019. The Digital Leaders led a 

whole school assembly with Mr Simmons on Wednesday 6th February to raise 

awareness of staying safe when using the internet. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They shared that the internet is a really useful way of learning, if used properly. 

They also explained how important it is to tell an adult if they are worried or feel 

uncomfortable about anything they see on the internet or social media. The 

message was to be SMART. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  E-Safety Week 



The Digital Leaders stressed the importance of keeping their personal 

information safe. The children were advised to only interact with people they 

actually know. 

Classes completed follow up work to ensure that the messages shared in the 

assembly were understood.  

 

                                               Our Digital Leaders 


